
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Quincy Matambanadzo

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice chairperson -

Jonathon Egan

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Andrea Finneran

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Colour run Lapathon:  Fri 26 July

Fair Committee meeting: 11 June

Good afternoon families, we trust everyone is keeping warm
and dry in this weather! We do not have a lot to report this
week. Just a note that the date for the Colour Run has been
finalised, and our first Fair meeting is coming up soon! Please
attend this meeting I'd you are able to be involved in any
capacity. 
Have a lovely long weekend! 

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 
term in weeks

2 and 7 at 7pm

in the Liwara

Hall. All are

invited to

attend.

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group is used
for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the school
community. 

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link https://www.facebook.com/
groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and answer all three questions. 
Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of the 
school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the school 
website. 

Upcoming events:
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